
From:  cynthia <cbee43@aol.com>

Sent time:  04/24/2020 05:43:37 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Mindy

I received this notice in my mailbox at 6201 Hollywood Blvd. I am inquiring about the new Hollywood Center Project.

Are these units finished? And if they are, when are they available for rental? I am interested in the senior units and the pricing.

Thank you

Cynthia Burns


